
 

 
 

April 28, 2021 
 

Chairwoman Rosa DeLauro                 Ranking Member Kay Granger 
House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations  
H-307 The Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB                         
Washington, DC 20515      Washington, DC 20515 
 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
Thank you for your work on the fiscal year 2022 appropriations legislation.  
 
I respectfully request funding for the City of Friendsville Downtown Sewer community project. 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Friendsville located at 213 West College 
Ave, Friendsville TN 37737.  
 
The funding would be used to provide sewer service to residents of the City of Friendsville who 
have experienced widespread septic system failures due to high concentrations of rock and red 
clay. This project will allow for the transition to a residential sewer system where nearly all 
households have had septic system failures. Sewer to the area will eliminate extreme health issues.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
 
Thank you again for your consideration of this funding priority for East Tennessee.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Tim Burchett 
Member of Congress 
 
 
 
 
 
 


